MOD 3/94


Changes to the TOP44PLC





These changes are required for the INTEL iFX740 device.


The Intel iFX740 has one additional Vcc pin which is not connected on the TOP44PLC. A fast clock is not connected, too. To read, program or test these devices some additional connections are required.


A qualified Surface Mount Technician must do the required MOD(s).  If you do not have one available, you should contact the nearest Data I/O approved Service Center.  Please note that this is a billable service.


The changes are :


-�
Remove the TOP44PLC from the programmer�
�
-�
Turn the TOP44PLC so that the 44pin socket is on the bottom�
�
-�
Make the 3 connections (A , B and C) shown below of this MOD by soldering an isolated wire on the marked pads�
�
-�
Place the TOP44PLC onto the programmer�
�



Check your work by


-�
Running the SPRINT selftest utility�
�
-�
Running the PAL.EXE and select the device INTEL iFX740�
�
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